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)., August 2018 

Mr. Sean Fleming, T.D ., 
Chairman, 
Public Account Committee, 

Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 

Oifig an Taoisigh 
Office of the Taoiseach 

I refer to your letter dated 18 July in relation to the Second Interim Report of the Cooke 

Commission of Investigation and data protection issues. 

I note that Section 39 of the Commissions oflnvestigation Act 2004 specifically deals with 
data protection issues. However, in view of the issues raised I have forwarded your letter to 
the Attorney General for his consideration. 

Yours sincerely, 

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2, 002 R583 . 
Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin 2, 002 R583. 
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